Regular February Aldermen Meeting


February 5, 2018



7:00 P.M.

Kelly Morrison, Mayor, called the regular February aldermen meeting to order.  The following officers were present or absent as indicated:






Present/Absent




Present/Absent

Kelly Morrison, Mayor

Present


Brandon Kreps, Alderman

Present


Richard Moore, Alderman

Present


Allan Thompson, Alderman

Absent
Rick Gladman, Alderman

Present


Deandra O’Riley, City Clerk

Present
Also present: Jack Baldwin, Chief Operator; Sky with Maryville Forum and Kathryn Rice with Nodaway News Leader.
The minutes of the Regular January 2018 Aldermen Meeting were presented.  Brandon Kreps moved that minutes be approved as written.  Rick Gladman seconded the motion.  Votes:  Richard Moore- Yes; Rick Gladman – Yes; Brandon Kreps – Yes; No Votes – 0.

The expenses were presented.   Rick Gladman made a motion that the expenses be approved as presented.  Richard Moore seconded the motion.  Votes:  Richard Moore- Yes; Rick Gladman – Yes; Brandon Kreps– Yes; No Votes – 0.  
Update on delinquent accounts was given by City Clerk.  She reported that one residence was added to the list at 307 N 6th Street.  

Discussion was held in connection with the pump house and water plant needing painting.  Brandon Kreps is to look into.  The City will need to look into taking bids on the project.  Building was last painted in 1990.   To discuss further at next meeting.
Discussion was held in connection with the Street Lights and the refractors placed on six of the lights.  

Mayor asked if there were any further business, concerns or complaints.  

Brandon Kreps made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Richard Moore seconded the motion.  Votes:  Richard Moore- Yes; Rick Gladman – Yes; Brandon Kreps – Yes; No Votes – 0.
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​__________________________________



________________________________________

Deandra K. O’Riley



Kelly Morrison, Mayor
